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2020 KERN COUNTY FAIR POSTPONED TO 2021 

 
 
Bakersfield, California – The Kern County Fair Board of Directors unanimously voted 
to postpone the 2020 Kern County Fair at the Monday, July 20, 2020 Board Meeting.  
 
Due to the evolving COVID-19 situation and its impact on community health and well-
being, the 2020 Kern County Fair has been rescheduled to September 22 – October 3, 
2021.  
 
“The Kern County Fair exists to strengthen Kern County and bring people together,” 
said CEO Michael Olcott. “We are dedicated to being part of our collective well-being 
and look forward to when we can all gather in 2021.” 
 
In the meantime, the fair is dedicated to using its facility and resources to support and 
serve our community through the drive-thru COVID-19 testing, isolation units, and 
serving as an alternative care site. 
 
For more information about the postponement, please visit 
https://www.kerncountyfair.com/p/about/postponement-answers 
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